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National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza” Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E),  
Mumbai-400051 
 
 
NSE Symbol : APLAPOLLO 

Department of Corporate Services/Listing 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower,  
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
Scrip Code : 533758 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Re: Resumption of partial operations suspended temporarily due to COVID-19 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we would like to intimate you that in accordance with updated 
directions, guidelines and permissions issued by the appropriate Government 
Authorities with respect to COVID-19, the Company has resumed partial operations at 
its manufacturing facilities at Raipur, Chhattisgarh, which was temporarily suspended 
due to the lockdown on account of COVID -19, as intimated earlier vide our letter 
dated 25th March, 2020. 

All necessary precautions relating to hygiene, sanitisation, social distancing, care and 
protection of the employees would continue to be followed.  

We request you to kindly take the above information on your record. 

Thanking you 
 
Yours faithfully 
For APL Apollo Tubes Limited 

 
Deepak CS 
Company Secretary 
 
  
 


